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Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks
Floor 1, 135 St Clair Ave W
Toronto, ON
M4V 1P5
Telephone: (437) 242-5596

Ministère de l’Environnement, de la 
Protection de la nature et des Parcs
1er étage, 135 av St. Clair O
Toronto, ON
M4V 1P5
Téléphone : (437) 242-5596

November 8, 2023

Daragh O'Malley, Corporate HSE Specialist
Canroof Corporation Inc.
560 Commissioners St
Toronto, Ontario
M4M 1A7

Dear Daragh O'Malley:

Re: Application for Approval
Amendment to ECA No. 9114-8LUQNU - Operations to extend to December 31, 
2026
Toronto City
Reference Number 7301-CJ9MK8

As requested in the letter from Melanie Sering, Corporate HSE Leader, Canroof Corporation, 
dated November 7, 2023, your application is considered withdrawn and the above-noted file is 
now closed.

The submitted application fee will be refunded shortly in the amount of $750.00 which represents 
the amount submitted reduced by the non-refundable administrative processing fee of $200.

If you wish to pursue your original proposal in the future, you will need to submit a new 
application complete with all required supporting information and appropriate application fee.

We also emphasize that under section 20.2 of Part II.1 of the Environmental Protection Act, 
(Act) you are required to obtain an approval under  section 20.3 of Part II.1 of the Act before 
construction, alteration, extension or replacement of any equipment or structure that may emit or 
from which may be emitted a contaminant into the natural environment.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Jan Kowalczyk, P.Eng., Senior Air 
Engineer at (437) 242-5596.
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Yours truly,

Nancy E Orpana, P.Eng.
Director
appointed for the purposes of Part II.1 of the Environmental Protection Act

JK/

c: District Manager, MECP Toronto - District
Jim Anderson, CCS Engineering Inc.
Melanie Sering, Canroof Corporation Inc.

         


